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EUREKA POLICE DEPARTMENT 

604 C Street - Eureka, CA  95501  
Phone:  (707) 441-4060 
FAX:  (707) 441-4334 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/eurekapd  
Twitter: https://twitter.com/Eureka_Police 
Website: www.eurekapd.net 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date Released: February 9, 2015 

Subject:  Baby Born Behind the Mall 
 

Contact:  Sergeant Steve Watson or Police Services Officer Brittany Powell 
 Front Office:  (707) 441-4060 
 Cell/Email: (707) 601-5464 swatson@ci.eureka.ca.gov 
 Cell/Email: (707) 601-5388 bkesterson@ci.eureka.ca.gov 
  

 

Released by:  Sergeant Watson 
 

 

On 02/09/15, at about 1:46 AM, Eureka Police Department officers were 
dispatched to assist Humboldt Bay Fire personnel, who were responding to the 
report of a baby just born in the green belt behind the Bayshore Mall. This 
incident occurred as torrential winds and rain struck the area. 
 

EPD Officers and emergency medical personnel arrived on scene and searched for 
the mother and child. During this search, officers located the mother and the newborn 
infant in an encampment behind the mall. The mother and the child were both 
transported to St. Joseph’s Hospital for treatment and are reportedly fine.    
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